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# Questions Answers 

1.  Is CHEX new this year? 
 

No, CHEX was available when TRAX was first released as 
part of the 2014 reporting period. We have updated it to 
include changes in the 2015 validations. 

2.  Are racial/ethnic subgroup values 
required? 
 

Yes, they are required. Race/ethnicity subgroups were 
new in 2014, but should now be included in your 
submissions.  

3.  Are there any plans to add a merge 
record option for duplicate clients like 
the merge record option that was offered 
in Rx-Rex? 
 

No, HAB is considering incorporating a feature that 
would allow ADAPs to export duplicate client records in 
a report for review, but not for 2015 reporting.  

4.  If DUP clients are detected and they are 
in error, does TRAX help you merge them 
(like RX-Rex used to)? 
 

 No, see above. 

 


